The countryside charity Staffordshire
. Wildlife Trust
Shropshire

Come and help us plant a hedge at Pasford
Farm on the Staffordshire/Shropshire border:
Tuesday 4™ February, 10 to 1om

CPRE Shropshire is partnering up with the Staffordshire Wildlife Trust and our
colleagues at CPRE Staffordshire to come and plant a hedge in a rather special
place on the Staffordshire/Shropshire border.

Come and help us plant a new native hedgerow in a beautiful valley managed for

its wildlife and birds. The new 260 metre hedge will join up all the existing hedges
on this site thus creating a fantastic continuous wildlife corridor for the birds and

animals that live there.

Spades are provided. Please bring gardening gloves and wear stout, waterproof
boots/wellies and warm waterproofs!

Planting is a great experience, working outside in interesting locations with like-
minded people doing something really practical for nature in lovely Shropshire
countryside.

The volunteer lead will make sure you know what to do if you have not planted
before.

Hot drinks/biscuits/cake will be available during the morning.

Further informationand This event is part of CPRE Shropshire’s
to book your place contact: Hedgerow Heroes project. There are many

Sarah Jameson more opportunities to volunteer.

. . For more information go to!
admin@cpreshropshire.org.uk www.cpreshropshire.org.uk/hedge-project
or ring 01547 528 546. . .
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